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November 11, 2020 

Dear Pilot Families, 

Good afternoon! I hope all of you are doing well. First and 
foremost, I would like to thank our veterans for your service 
to the United States.  As always, the goal of Fulton County 
Schools is to ensure the safety of students and staff while 
providing the best possible education during these 
challenging times.  If your child is sick, has tested positive for 
COVID-19, or is quarantined from a recent exposure we ask 
that you contact the school nurse, Natasha Fields, to help us 
with our contact tracing effort.   

We believe transparency is essential to keep everyone safe.  
As of November 11, 2020, there has been a report of 2 high 
school students who has tested positive. We are unaware of 
where the case were contracted.  

If your student(s) has been in contact with the positive case, 
you will be notified.  As the holiday season approaches, 
please strive to be as safe as possible. Your support and 
commitment are greatly appreciated as we work through this 
together. As always, PILOTS WILL PREVAIL! 

Interim Superintendent Chambers 


